
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: June 13, 2016 Bulletin #: K-33-16 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Mandatory Statewide Contract No.: 1-16-23-20K, L for Electric and Plug-in 
Hybrid Electric Vehicles 

   

The Department of General Services/Procurement Division (DGS/PD) is pleased to 
announce the release of mandatory statewide contract No.: 1-16-23-20K and 1-16-23-20L 
for Electric and Plug-in Hybrid Electric Vehicles.  The contract term is from 6/9/2016 
through 6/8/2019.  This contract is available on the state’s eProcurement website located 
below: 
 

• Access the user instructions for this contract are available by searching for the 
Contract Number on the Department of General Services, Procurement Division 
eProcurement website here: 

• https://caleprocure.ca.gov/pages/LPASearch/lpa-search.aspx 
 
Enter the Contract ID and click the search button, then click View to bring up the LPA 
contract details page. 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding this broadcast bulletin notification, please contact: 
 
 

Rudolph Jimenez 
(916) 375-4390 

Rudolph.Jimenez@dgs.ca.gov  
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